
April
Twenty-third

1920.

Professor Kelson C. Dale, 
Department of Geology, 
Hamilton College,
Clinton, ÎJ.Y.

Dear Professor Dale :-
I have just received your

telegram dated April 22nd, giving information with 
reference to the work which you would like Mr. Dresser to do if he 'oes to Clinton. *

I have just communicate 1 with Mr. 
Dresser and find that he has decided it will be 
Impossible for him, on account of some other en­
gagements in May, to undertake this work which at 
first lie thought he might he able to carry out*

It has just occurred to me that Mr. 
R.P.D. Graham, M.A., our Professor of Mineralogy, 
might be able to undertake the work to which you 
refer. He would be free about May 5th. I have 
sent your telegram to him and have asked him to 
reply to you directly, informing you as to whether 
he can carry out this work, or not.

With best wishes,

I remain.
Yours very sincerely,

Acting Principal


